



What will your Jewish legacy be?

"Our legacy gift will help the Nathan and Esther Pelz Holocaust Education Resource Center continue its mission of remembering the Holocaust, preserving the memories of its victims and teaching about the dangers of hatred and prejudice. We feel no work is more essential to the health of our shared world."

TERRY AND MARY MURPHY

The Murphys have signed a legacy commitment to benefit the Nathan and Esther Pelz Holocaust Education Resource Center of the Milwaukee Jewish Federation.







For more information about Create a Jewish Legacy, contact Shay Pilnik, Nathan and Esther Pelz Holocaust Education Resource Center Executive Director, ShayP@Milwaukee]ewish.org or (414) 963-2719.